
 

 

 

 

          September, 2023 

 

 

PFAS statement 
 
 

As there is an ongoing discussion about PFAS, we have asked our suppliers about the 
presence of this substance in the raw materials we purchase from these parties. 

 
It has been confirmed to us by our suppliers that none of the raw materials, which we 
purchase to manufacture our final product, contain PFAS. 

 
Kind regards, 
 
 

Management Laro Tape 
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